
To the Committee 
 
On reading the Bill as published at 
http://parlinfoweb.aph.gov.au/parlinfo/Repository/Legis/Bills/Linked/20060507.pdf I 
wish to express my full support for it and to thank Senator Bartlett for proposing such an 
important and long over due reform. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ralph Hambly 
Finance Executive 
Oceangas Services Australia Pty Ltd 
www.oceangas.com.au
www.geogas.ch
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